
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12 May 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Face masks 
 
In line with new guidance published for schools as part of Stage 3 of the government’s ‘roadmap’, I 
write to confirm that from Monday 17 May students will no longer be required to wear face masks 
in school.  
 
Staff and adult visitors will continue to wear face masks in indoor communal areas where social 
distancing is not possible, such as corridors and the dining hall. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents for your support during this period and 
praise our students, who have been very mature and responsible in the way they have adhered to 
this measure since returning to school in March. 
 
School closure - Monday 24 May 
 
May I remind you that school will be closed to students on the above date. This additional training 
day has been granted by the Trust in order to help facilitate the moderation and administration of 
Teacher Assessed Grades for GCSEs. School will open again as normal on Tuesday 25 May for all 
students. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr T Eastaugh 
Principal 
 
 
 
 

  

 


